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STATE OF WASHINGTON
UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 ● www.utc.wa.gov
September 12, 2013


NOTICE OF WORKSHOPS
(October 1, 2013, at 9:30 a.m. – Solid Waste Rate Case Procedures and Process;
November 14, 2013, at 9:30 a.m. – Energy Rate Case and IRP Procedures)


Re:	Rulemaking to Consider Possible Corrections and Changes in Rules in 
WAC 480-07, Relating to Procedural Rules, Docket A-130355

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS:

On March 20, 2013, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) filed with the Code Reviser a Preproposal Statement of Inquiry (CR-101) to consider possible additions or modifications to certain sections in Washington Administrative Code (WAC) 480-07, the Commission’s procedural rules.  

The Commission held an initial stakeholder workshop in this docket on August 21, 2013, to discuss certain issues in WAC 480-07.  At the August 21 workshop, the Commission did not discuss additions or revisions to the procedural rules governing rate cases and integrated resource plans (IRP) but stated that these issues would be addressed at a future workshop.  The Commission now schedules two stakeholder workshops to discuss these issues, one for the solid waste industry and another for energy.

NOTICE OF STAKEHOLDER WORKSHOPS

The Commission schedules a second stakeholder workshop for October 1, 2013, to discuss solid waste rate case procedures and process only.  The workshop will begin at 9:30 a.m., on Tuesday, October 1, 2013, in Room 206, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington.



The Commission schedules a third stakeholder workshop for November 14, 2013, to discuss energy rate case and IRP procedures.  The workshop will begin at 9:30 a.m., on Thursday, November 14, 2013, in Room 206, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington.

If you have questions regarding this rulemaking, you may contact staff lead, Gregory J. Kopta, at (360) 664-1355, or by email at gkopta@utc.wa.gov. 




STEVEN V. KING
Executive Director and Secretary
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